
Dear Rep. McKeown, 
I strongly support HB 4036 because I see a benefit to our communities if we can: 
 

1-Eliminate the 2021 sunset and continue aviation funding for the future 

 

2-Increase the aviation fuel tax by 2 cents per gallon to provide grants for additional 
airport improvements 

 

3-Eliminate the grant distribution priorities that have disadvantaged rural and non-FAA 
funded airports 

 

Sincerely, 
Douglas Naimo 

President, Triggerfinger Software 

 


